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Meeting Minutes 
 
 
 

General Meeting 10.30 am 18th Novenber 2023 
 
 

Attendance:  Present. Mick Boyd, Danny Penney, Gary Burgess, Glen 

Davis, Simon H, Bron McCarthy, Gary Long 

 
 
 

Apologies: Pete Fleming, Kim Barton, Frank Smith 
 

 
1. Previous Meeting Minutes  

 
 

2. Business arising from previous meeting.  

 

 

3.Correspondence 

a. See General business 

 

 

 

3.  Outward Correspondence – Same as above 

 

4. Treasures Report- report- see attached received accepted by 

Simon- Sponsorship invoices sent out 

 

5. General Business 

 
a) Minutes from AMC zoom meeting 

b) Next AMC meeting on 28th November, Mick will attend 
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c) AMC seeking members for a committee of effectiveness of the 

AMC and reporting back 

d) Letter from Peter Bulch explaining his departure and 

recommendations on what the AMC can do going forward. 

e) Letter from Shaun Lennard regarding attending meeting of the 

ATSOC 

f) RSAC letter regarding appointing new Road Safety Expert on 

RSAC board 

g) Invoice from the AMC 

h) Letter from Craig Hoey regarding vulnerable road user program 

grants is now open. Looking for bad spots on local and rural 

roads. 

i) Letter from Michael Ferguson asking TMC to be a member of 

RSAC until 31 October 2026 

j) Bridget Archers response denying grant for the TMC for the 

Volunteer Grant program in Bass 

k) Michael Fergusons letter (to be published on website) along with 

agenda from TMC. Simon and Mick to get to Bron. 

l) MAIB’s annual report- Will also publish on website 

m) TACC have contacted TMC and reported a lot of people 

commenting on the increase in registration for motorcycles in 

Tasmania. 

n) Danny will forward some photos from recent accident at Brady’s 

lookout where motorcyclist hit the wire rope barriers ( Mick to 

write up a letter to along with photos) 

o) Toy Run route is now to Macquarie Point 

p) MRA North Awareness ride- next Saturday 25th November ( 

Bron to publish details on website and facebook) 

 
Meeting closed at 11:34am 

 
Next Meeting 
 

Saturday 3rd February 2024 at 10:30am 
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